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GRATER WOODS 
(Subcommittee of the Merrimack Conservation Commission) 

CANCELLED WORK DAY 
SATURDAY, APRIL 6, 2024 
MADELINE BENNETT LANE 

9:00AM. 
 
 

 

The Grater Woods Subcommittee scheduled for April 6, 2024 has been cancelled. The workday was 
to complete outdoor classroom roof repairs, make repairs to the Bambi Lane bridge, and assess 
washout issues at the Beebe Lane property entrance. A quorum of the Subcommittee may attend but 
no motions or decisions will be made during the workday. 
 
New date to be determined in the future. 
 
 
(Posted 4/5/2024)    
 


